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10/08/2024  12:06:522024/2823/L INT Gillian Mosely Dear Planners, 

as the freeholder of this property and the downstairs neighbour, can you please let me know why the council 

has not written to me about this planning application?

In terms of the application itself, I am largely supportive, but would like a specialist to confirm that the walls, 

particularly in the hallway on the third floor, seeking for leave to remove, are not original. If this confirmation is 

not received, then I object to the removal of the panel/s in the hallway on the third floor.

Yours, Gillian Mosely
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